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I, Dawn Alexander, Redmond, am in support of this bill. These depredations have 

come at a cost to our lively hood. Please support this bill. Ranchers work hard to 

provide meat for our table and the multitude of by-products that cattle provide for us. 

Any help that can be provided to make their work less stressful and save the lives of 

cattle, especially the young calves is the right and humane thing to do. Thank you for 

your work for the Oregon people. 


